
From: Heather Taylor
To: Debbie McDowell; Amanda Baker
Subject: Re: 4/7/22 Commission Special Meeting
Date: Wednesday, April 13, 2022 1:10:37 PM

Amanda,

Please proceed as instructed for amended drafts. Public comment should be specified as
previously done. Agreed with name correction as well. 

Thank you. 
Heather

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Debbie McDowell <dmcdowell@cityofnorthport.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2022 12:47:29 PM
To: Amanda Baker <abaker@cityofnorthport.com>; Heather Taylor <htaylor@cityofnorthport.com>
Subject: RE: 4/7/22 Commission Special Meeting
 
Under Public comment #2, the minutes state:  “Ms. Taylor read the following e-Comments into the record”,
 however, these two were in-person commenters (starts at the 8 minute mark): 

Matt Ackerson: expressed concern with Village District Pattern Plan (VDPP) construction.
Victor Dobin: expressed opposition in delaying the Tree Ordinance effective date.

 
Also, Mr. Dobrin’s name is misspelled in this section of the draft minutes. 
 

 
Within the agenda item, the minutes state, “Ms. Taylor read the following e-Comments into the
record”,  however, these four were in person commentors (starts at the 37 minute mark)

Carla Sykes: expressed support of delaying the Tree Ordinance effective date.  Ms. Ray
answered questions regarding already-submitted applications falling under the previous
Tree Code.
Miriam Schaefer: permitting process and specificity of the upcoming tree survey.
Harry Taylor: willingness to pay fines and fees for removing protected and heritage trees.
Victor Dobrin: Ukrainian residents and expressed opposition in delaying the Tree
Ordinance effective date.

 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need clarification.
 
Thanks
Debbie
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From: Amanda Baker <abaker@cityofnorthport.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2022 10:59 AM
To: Alice White <awhite@cityofnorthport.com>; Barbara Langdon
<blangdon@cityofnorthport.com>; Debbie McDowell <dmcdowell@cityofnorthport.com>; Jill Luke
<jluke@cityofnorthport.com>; Pete Emrich <pemrich@cityofnorthport.com>
Cc: Heather Taylor <htaylor@cityofnorthport.com>
Subject: 4/7/22 Commission Special Meeting
 
Good morning all. Attached are the draft minutes for the above meeting. Please submit
revision recommendations no later than Wednesday, April 20, 2022.
 
Thank you and have a great week!
 
PLEASE DO NOT REPLY ALL TO THIS EMAIL.
 
Amanda J Baker
Recording Secretary
City of North Port
4970 City Hall Blvd
North Port, Florida 34286
Office: 941 429 7063
Fax: 941 429 7008
abaker@cityofnorthport.com
 

Interested on serving on one of our City’s advisory boards??? Scan   with your
smart phone or click here.
 
E-mail messages sent or received by City of North Port officials and employees in connection with
official City business are public records subject to disclosure under the Florida Public Records Act.
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